Planning is underway for ALA Sunflower Girls State! The 82nd Session will be held June 1-6, 2025, at The University of Kansas. 

Registration forms are available now on our website and are due by May 1, 2025. Please use this registration form only to ensure we obtain all the necessary information for a camp involving minors.

The fee is $425 per delegate. We are asking all delegates to contribute $25 themselves, so the sponsoring units will only need to contribute $400. Some units have used a similar model in the past. To stay consistent across all units, please do not ask delegates to contribute more (or less) than $25.

We are so grateful to the ALA members who continue to be dedicated to working our program year after year!

What do we need from you?

· We need help with recruitment!
· Please encourage the current high school juniors in your life to submit a registration form!
· Share our information in your community. We have flyers and brochures to distribute.
· Do you or someone you know work in a Kansas high school or partner with a home school co-op? If so, we would love to connect!
· We need volunteers at session! If you are available during session and willing to help, please let us know.

What is ALA Sunflower Girls State?

This is a week-long, government-in-action, non-partisan camp that teaches delegates Americanism, citizenship, government, and leadership. Delegates establish city-, county-, and state-level governments, run for office, debate and pass legislation, and hear from leaders at all levels of government from across Kansas.

Who is ALA Sunflower Girls State for?

Our program is for students between their junior and senior years of high school from across Kansas. 

Would you like to learn more?

Please visit our website (www.ksgirlsstate.org), find us on social media (Facebook and Instagram), or contact ALA Liaison Pam King by phone (620-222-1835) during the day or Director Lindsay Maudlin by phone (620-728-4072) in the evenings or email (sunflowergirlsstate@gmail.com) for more information.
